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Tammy Hodgman

From: Mark Morrison

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2024 11:24 AM

To: Barry A. Tibbetts; Robert J. Burns; Tammy Hodgman; customshingles@aol.com

Subject: Fwd: LRPC, Allan Phinney

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Barry/ All 

Please see Allan Phinney's email below informing us he needs to step down from the LRPC effective 

immediately until further notice. 

 

Allan - Thank you for your volunteering on this committee for the past several years, and we welcome you 

back to LRPC or any other committee of interest when you are able. 

 

All the best to you and your family. 

 

Mark 

 

Get Outlook for iOS 

From: customshingles@aol.com <customshingles@aol.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 1:27 PM 

To: Mark Morrison <markmorrison@windhammaine.us> 

Subject: LRPC 

  

Hi Mark, 

Due to personal issues, I am stepping back from the committee for now. I wouldn't rule out a return in the 

future, but I must take a break at this time. 

 

Thanks, 

Allan Phinney 

Sent from AOL on Android 


